
I was born in Portland, and my family has provided rental housing in Portland for over 
100 years.  Please vote NO on SB 611. 
 
Our rentals primarily serve fixed income and first-time renters.  In the past several years 
it has become increasingly more difficult to provide affordable housing due to additional 
regulations and increasing operating costs.   
 
The main reason that rents are high in Portland and other Oregon cities is that THERE 
IS NOT ENOUGH SUPPLY.  SB611 is yet another regulation that will discourage 
residential development, and it will make the housing situation worse.  
 


